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Atlantic Boulevard Westbound Detour and Traffic Shift Planned 

 
 

Jacksonville – Florida Department of Transportation’s I-95 Overland Bridge Project plans to 

have detours for motorists on Atlantic Boulevard westbound beginning Friday, June 16, 8 p.m., 

through Monday, June 19, 6 a.m., weather permitting.    

Detours are required for the contractor to shift traffic onto the new pavement.   

Motorists traveling westbound on Atlantic Boulevard will be directed onto I-95 northbound to 

exit on Prudential Drive, then to Kings Avenue.  

FDOT strives for safe construction zones. Travelers should stay alert and follow the 45 mph 

posted speed limit through the construction zone. Motorists are encouraged to watch for 

additional signs. 

Up-to-date lane closure information is available on the project website at 

www.i95overlandbridge.com. A project hotline number and email have been established to assist 

the public with questions and concerns: 904-491-2110 or info@overlandbridge95.com. 

 

For more information regarding FDOT projects around the Northeast Florida area, please visit 

http://nflroads.com or contact Ron Tittle at Ron.Tittle@dot.state.fl.us, (904) 360-5457. Follow 

FDOT on Twitter @MyFDOT_NEFL or http://twitter.com/MyFDOT_NEFL and 

http://facebook.com/MyFDOTNEFL. 
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Recipients: Duval County: Media, Commercial Trucking, Officials and Interested parties; 

District Two FDOT Staff 


